October 18, 2013 RECEIVED
0CT 24,2013

. . . . PUBLIC SERVICE
Public Service Commission COMMISSION
211 Sower Blvd
P.O.Box 615

Frankfort, KY 40602

Attn: Mr. Jeff Deroeun
Re: Case # 2013-00332 -

It has come to our attention that the gas provider for Old Bridge, AmeriGas, has requested to
change the current pipeline delivery system to individual residential tanks. Please consider this
letter an official protest to this request because of the following reasons:

e The deed restrictions for Old Bridge prohibit tanks, either above or below ground.

¢ Residents have already paid significant connection fees ranging from $600.00 to
$1000.00 in order to access the gas pipeline.

e Our yard, as well as those of other residents, is full of overflow lines and an elaborate
septic system, and there is not enough room for a tank.

e Such an arrangement would create an environmental issue and would be unsafe.

e This plan would not increase efficiency and would not be esthetically pleasing to our
neighborhood.

o This plan would have a negative impact on home values and home sales.

We appreciate your careful consideration of this matter and hope your conclusion will be to
reject the AmeriGas plan.
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Sandra and Darrell Houston

Respectfully,



